From:s 9(2)(a)

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 6:54 PM
To: Info at MfE <infoatmfe@mfe.govt.nz>
Subject: OIA request

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra
care when clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

To the Ministers of Environment.

| write regarding the aerial spraying which leave white trails in our skies, sometimes in
random patterns, and sometimes in criss-cross patterns.

Significant International scientific research identifies them as chemtrails — unnatural
emissions being deliberately released from aeroplanes’ nozzles.

Whether it is toxic or not, or whether they are the infamous chemtrails, there can no
longer be doubt that something is being released via aerial spraying, and is supported
by the government.

My questions therefore are:

1. What are the chemical compounds being released, regardless if they are toxic or
not, intentionally via aerial spraying?

2. How do the residues of these compounds affect:

- human inhalation,
- Animals including stock, and agriculture

- Plant life including cropping and horticulture



- weather patterns and ‘climate change'?

3. Who is responsible for these sky trails? Flight paths have apparently been
mapped. Some flights are not on the flight path radar.

4. Why is this being done over communities and rural areas throughout New
Zealand?

| note on the Ministry of Environment website mentions air quality. If these trails in the
sky are toxic, then it brings into question the quality that is expected and accepted.

https://environment.govt.nz/facts-and-science/air/why-air-quality-matters/

Thank you
s 9(2)(a)





